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Dear Sir, 
I am writing to tell you how devastated I am about what would happen if the Loxwood Claypit 
application was to go through. 
Coming off the Loxwood/Rudgewick Road, where they propose to build a tyre wash for the lorries, 
there won't be any room to park cars if you want to go for a walk, horse riders won't be able to get 
onto the bridle path and this will cut out any enjoyment of riding around these beautiful, peaceful and 
ancient woodlands would be completely destroyed. 
As you probably know, there's a lot of lovely wildlife, birds, butterflies and deer around there and 
people will be stopped from enjoying this. 
There's a great shortage of water in Loxwood and cleaning of wheels takes a lot of water and makes a 
filthy noise. 
You say that this will be temporary, but people will be stopped from enjoying this area for 33 years 
and that is a whole generation. People do this sort of thing to make money but I can't help but feel 
that there is something more  to their proposals than meets the eye. 
Yours sincerely, 
                                Tora Bray
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